
Hardship – I would like to build a detachable garage, but do not have room on the lot where my house is 

located. Since I own the adjoining lot, I would like to combine the two lots and build the garage on that 

lot. The garage I would like to build is larger than what existing zoning allows, so that is why I am 

applying for a variance permit. 


